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Notice regarding scheduled date of announcement of consolidated results for the financial year 

ended March 2017 

 

On May 9, the Company released the "Notice regarding the postponement for announcement 

of consolidated results for the financial year ended March 2017." Afterwards, we confirmed the 

facts regarding a portion of purchases at an event held by a consolidated subsidiary of the 

Company, confirmed the appropriateness of the expenditures, and then reported the results of 

findings to the Board of Directors at the Company. After finalizing the details of accounting 

processing at the Company and other elements of financial statements, and expecting that we 

will receive an audit report from accounting auditors at the Company, we plan on announcing 

consolidate results as listed below. 

 

The Company sincerely apologizes for any inconvenience that may be caused to shareholders, 

investors, and other stakeholders. 

 

Details 

 

1. Date of announcement of consolidated results  

May 19 , 2017 (scheduled)  

 

 

(End) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 


